
Honors College and Honors Club:  

Coat Drive  
Now through the month of October! 

Gently worn coats of all sizes and other  

winter attire (scarves, hats, gloves, etc.) are 

being accepted. Please bring items to the 

Honors College office (Raubinger 154), or 

send an email message to honors@wpunj.edu 

to make arrangements to have items picked 

up from your office or other campus location. 

For more information, please call  

973-720-3657 

Thank you for your support! 
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